
TENDER NOTICE

SOUTH ARM REPAIRS
ROYAL NAVAL DOCKYARD

We are seeking bids for making repairs to the 
existing South Arm and to construct the new bridge 

closing in the existing gap in the South Arm.

All interested persons are directed to the Cross 
Island Development website 

to receive the full tender and bid documents 
which will be available on Thursday, 26th 

September 2013.

Instructions:

Go to website - 
www.crossislanddevelopment.com

Click on Bid Documents

Fill in Bidders contact information
Follow instructions to download Bid Documents


